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SENT VIA EMAIL 
greg.newton@veoliaes.com  
 
Greg S. Newton, EHS Manager 
Veolia ES Technical Solutions, L.L.C. 
342 Marpan Lane 
Tallahassee, Florida 32305 
  
SUBJECT: Veolia ES Technical Solutions, L.L.C. 
  Permit Renewal Application         
  EPA I.D. Number: FLO 000 207 449 
  Permit Number: 71455-HO-007 
   
Dear Mr. Newton: 
 
 The Department of Environmental Protection (Department) has completed its review of 
the renewal permit application dated May 2006 and subsequent submittal dated January 17, 2007 
for Veolia ES Technical Solutions, L.L.C., Tallahassee, Florida. The Department has determined 
that the renewal permit application is complete and the Department will proceed with the drafting 
of the renewal permit.  
 
 For your information, enclosed is a copy of the letter from Dr. Stephen M. Roberts, 
University of Florida, which recommends use of the ATSDR and USEPA action levels for 
mercury air samples.    
 
 Please contact Rabin Prusty at (850) 245-8780, e-mail: rabin.prusty@dep.state.fl.us or 
Bheem Kothur at (850) 245-8781, e-mail: bheem.kothur@dep.state.fl.us  if you have any 
questions.  
  
      Sincerely, 
 

 
     Bheem Kothur, P.E. III 
     Hazardous Waste Regulation 
BK/rp 
Enclosure 
cc:  Jeff Pallas, EPA/Region 4  pallas.jeff@epamail.epa.gov  
  James Byer, DEP/Pensacola  james.byer@dep.state.fl.us  
  John L. Price, DEP/Tallahassee  john.l.price@dep.state.fl.us  
  Phill Ditter, Veolia  phill.ditter@veoliaes.com  




